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5th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Photographer – Individual Photographs 
 
The school photographer will be in school taking individual photographs at both the Infant and 
Junior Schools on Friday 15th October 2021.  
 
We have chosen to work with Tempest Photography again this year.  Tempest are once again 
offering a contactless service which will allow you to view and order your child’s photograph via 
a secure online portal.  After your child’s photograph has been taken your child’s priority 1 
contact will be emailed and text to inform them that your child’s photograph is ready to view.  
Once ordered, Tempest offer a free delivery of photos to school. 
 
Individual pupil photos of children in FS2 (Reception) to Year 6 will be taken and this year we 
have re-introduced sibling photos but only if they have been requested via the 
googleform link that has already been text to parents/carers. To clarify, please use the 
following link to request a sibling photo: https://forms.gle/Tdrv4Kzgjdw7ujM27.  If you have 
already requested a sibling photo via the googleform you do not need to request it again. 
 
The photo will be a head and shoulders image so if your child normally comes to school in PE 
kit on Friday then your child can have their photo taken in their PE kit or you may prefer to 
send them in wearing their PE tracksuit bottoms/shorts with their polo shirt/school jumper on 
top, bringing in their PE t-shirt to change into after their photo has been taken if they wish.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs W. Roberts 
Head of Federation 
 

https://forms.gle/Tdrv4Kzgjdw7ujM27

